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ADJUSTMENT MADE TO SCHOOL ATHLETICS EVENT PLAN 

 

A change has been added to the updated attendance plan for school winter sports in 

Idaho. 

 

As of January 25, 2021, school districts and charter schools will no longer be 

required to clear and clean event areas such as gymnasiums between games and 

matches held on the same day. 

 

The cleaning requirement was removed by the Board’s executive director based on 

feedback from districts. The requirement was difficult, particularly for smaller 

schools who often lack safe spaces for spectators to wait while cleaning occurred 

in gymnasium. 

 

The plan sets capacity limits up to 40 percent in gymnasiums for athletic events if 

physical distancing requirements can be maintained or if masks are worn. 

 

The revised plan is posted on the State Board of Education website:  

https://boardofed.idaho.gov/resources/athletics-plan-for-governors-orders-on-

gatherings-and-spectators/ 
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